
From: Brittany Esparza
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Cc: Jennifer Knowlton; Ike Tavarez; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; Brittany Esparza; Jacqui Harris; Robert Grubbs
Subject: [EXT] (Final Inspection Notice) Wild Cap State 003H (NAPP2101937359) 01-12-2021
Date: Monday, February 1, 2021 8:25:35 AM

To Whom it May Concern,
 

Conoco Phillips is giving notice that a final inspection will be conducted at the above-
mentioned location in two (2) business days.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

 
Thank you,

Brittany Esparza
Brittany Esparza | HSE Administrative Assistant, HSE | ConocoPhillips
O: 432-221-0398 | C: 432-349-1911 |  3CC-2064 Midland, Texas
 
NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not
the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or
the information contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please
immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your system. Further,
any contract terms proposed or purportedly accepted in this email are not binding and are
subject to management’s final approval as memorialized in a separate written instrument,
excluding electronic correspondence, executed by an authorized representative of COG
Operating LLC or its affiliates.
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